
Families, 

Here we are in the last month of school. Time seems to go  by 

so fast, it feels like we just started school and before you know 

it, we are in the last month. We have had a fabulous year with 

making new friends, learning so many new things, discovered 

our feelings and how to name them as well. We have all grown 

in so many ways. I am veery grateful for all my students this 

year! I hope you all have a wonderful summer and I’ll see most 

of you back in the fall! To the students who aren’t returning, I 

am thankful that you were a part of this school year, and best 

of luck on your new journey, we will miss you! 

Our focus this month in science will be flowers, the parts of 

them and the different types. In geography we will be studying 

the solar system/outer space. We will be learning about the 

planets and going in depth on each of the planets in our solar 

system! 

 Happy Birthday To: 

· Crew 5/9 

· Nyan 5/18 

· Eleanor 5/19 

 

All School Bulletin 

Monday, May 29th 
Memorial day-No School 
 
Wednesday, May 31st 
Last day of school– 12:30pm 
dismissal  
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